
 

From: "Ferenz, Donna" <dferenz@fce.com>  

Date: Wed, 3 Mar 2010 10:20:17 -0500 

Subject: FuelCell Energy Response... 

 
Dear Ms, 
 

Thank you for taking the time to contact us about the Huntington Turnpike facility. We understand that 

as a member of the Trumbull community you will have questions about our technology and we want to 

let you know that we welcome this discussion. 
 

Simply put, we are replacing an existing natural gas boiler with a cleaner, more efficient fuel cell unit. 
The advantage of this technology is the ability to convert natural gas to electricity without burning it.   

 
The result will be an extremely compact, clean and quiet energy generating system that is a vast 

improvement to what is currently there today. This is a power plant of the future and is part of 

Connecticut’s plan to reduce harmful emissions and pollutants in the air. 
 

Today FuelCell Energy has more than 55 fuel cell units operating at locations around the world including 
university campuses, hotels and hospitals.  Their safety record is impeccable.  

 

We will be addressing specific questions in a town hall meeting to be scheduled at a later date, and hope 
that you are able to attend. In the meantime if you would like additional information about our 

technology please feel free to visit our website.  http://www.fuelcellenergy.com/benefits-fuel-cell-
technology.php 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Donna R. Ferenz 

Investor Relations & Marketing Specialist 
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